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May 17, 2023 
 
OPA Auditors Attend 35th Annual ALGA Conference 
 
Hagåtña, Guam – Accountability Auditors Maria 
Thyrza Bagana, Mariella Cruz, and Kayleen 
Concepcion attended the 35th Annual Association 
of Local Government Auditors (ALGA) 
Conference in Baltimore, Maryland. The 
conference theme, “Bmore ALGA,” is a nod to the 
conference’s host city of Baltimore and the 
mission of local government auditors to help 
organizations be more to the public served. 
 
 
ALGA is a professional organization committed to supporting and improving local government 
auditing through advocacy, collaboration, education, and training while upholding the highest 
standards of professional ethics.  
 
All three auditors were present through the pre-conference, main conference, and post-conference 
workshops from May 7-10, 2023. The conference offered sessions on a variety of key topics such 
as governmental auditing; communications; information technology; personnel/human resources; 
behavioral ethics; and business management and organization. 


